BBG GHILDREN IN NEED



Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may already know, today is the start of this year's BBC Children in Need Appeal Week. We are excited to be joining in with others around the UK to participate in fundraising for this good cause.

These fundraising events will help your children learn about the lives of disadvantaged children across the whole of the UK while developing skills like communication, teamwork and decision-making.

We will be hosting a Children in Need event this Friday 16th November.

This year children can wear either their own clothes or wear something spotty. All children must bring £1 to wear their something spotty or their own clothes.

We will also be trying to cover our 8ft Pudsey again with our silver coins so please raid your money boxes.

Let's make a big difference to the lives of children in the UK.

Thank you for your continued support.

Many thanks,

Amblecote Staff





